
Dear concerned, 

 

It is vital that we continue to improve mental health services in our county. My family couldn't 

have done it without support services like Manzanita and Nami.  

 

I am writing in support of moving forward with CRT (Crisis Residential Treatment) facility. 

 

Sincerely, 

Renee Houbart 


